

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Tue, Oct 1, 2013 at 12:08

PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Dr. Paula

Last Name - Meade

Organization Name - The Health Wagon

Comment - As the Clinical Director of the Health Wagon, a free clinic in far Southwest Va, I feel that we certainly need to expand Medicaid. We treat some Virginia's most disadvantaged populations in regard to health care and see the need first hand the needs to expand so patients can have access to health care. We beg you to consider Medicaid expansion and help thousands of uninsured in Southwest Va.